
September 2024

50 Street Widening and Railway Grade Separation

Stage one of the 50 Street Widening and Railway Grade Separation project is nearly complete. Traffic

is expected to be rerouted onto the northbound overpass starting in mid-September. This opening

will accommodate two northbound lanes and two southbound lanes. Please watch for, and obey, new

signage. With traffic shifted onto the new overpass, stage two will begin with construction of the

southbound overpass starting this fall.

Pedestrian access will remain on the west side of 50 Street and the pedestrian crossing signal arms at

the rail tracks will stay in operation. Once both overpasses are completed, a new shared pathway will

be built on the east side of the northbound overpass, connecting to the existing shared pathway and

aligning with the planned future path along 50 Street, south of the Sherwood Park Freeway.

Additionally, a sidewalk will be added on the west side of the southbound overpass.

For information about this project, visit edmonton.ca/50StreetWidening or contact:

Malika Ali
Project Manager, Transportation Infrastructure
Delivery, City of Edmonton
malika.ali@edmonton.ca | 780-690-6055

Joe Kabarchuk
Project Manager, Alberco Construction Ltd
780-267-5816
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